Department of Health

## MEDICINES CONTROL AGENCY

Market Towers 1 Nine Elins Lane London SW8 5NQ



- fax

- www.mca.gov.uk



Dr Bob Taylor
Consultant Paediatric Intensive Care
The Royal Belfast Hospital for Sick Children
180 Falls Road
Belfast BT12 6BE

1 November 2001

Dear Dr Taylor

YELLOW CARD NO:

433167

Thank you very much for your letter of 23 October 2001. The information you provide is very useful. As mentioned previously we are conducting an internal review of the safety of 4% dextrose / 0.18% saline in children and we will be seeking the advice of the CSM Subgroup on Paediatric Medicines. We will be in contact again when we have further

Kind regards.

information.

Yours sincerely

Carry

Dr Katharine Cheng Medical Assessor

Post Licensing Division

Copy ADROIT

CCCCCT TO THE TOTAL TOTA